
 

 

27 March 2024 

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Drama students of 10C have been working incredibly hard on their pieces since January.  They have 

been creating their Devised Pieces in groups for Component One of their GCSE.  For this component 

they are marked on their performance of the piece and a written account of the devising process.  We 

get this completed in Year 10 so that they can focus on components two and three in Year 11.  For the 

performance, they need to perform their piece in front of an audience, we film this performance, then 

mark it and along with their written work we submit it to the exam board who then verify the marks 

we have given the students. 

I am writing to you to inform you of their performance exam date, in case they haven’t done so already, 

so that you are aware and to invite you to come and watch it.  The exam date is Tuesday 30 April, they 

will be off timetable rehearsing and preparing all day and then in the evening each group (there are 

four) will perform their pieces, these performances will start at 6:00pm and will be in the Drama 

Studios. 

Please do come and support them as they have been working so hard!  The performances will start at 

6:00pm sharp and we will not be able to let anyone into the studios during a piece, for obvious reasons, 

so please arrive from 5:45pm. 

The students will be required to be in school from 5:30pm, or earlier if they would like me to organise 

pizza for them again, I will ask them this week! 

If you have any questions, queries or concerns please contact me on kirsty.mills@mrc-academy.org.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Kirsty Mills 

Teacher of Drama 
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